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We are in support of utv on public roads due to the fact they are a vehicle. They are 

built with full cabs and cages. They are legal in many states. I agree they shouldn’t 

be on freeway or main highways. We have motorcycles which are less safe. Please 

consider this for the state of Oregon. Mine has lights with all turn signals and horn. 

Once again farmers drive them on the street with a smv sign on them.  I’m all about 

safety. Seat belts and all the lights should be mandatory if you decide to do this. I’m 

62 years old and feel we have earned this. Some jurisdictions have already made it 

legal. Please use good judgment on this and put in safeguards.   


